
On behalf of The King Alfred School I would like to say how grateful we are for the 
generosity of the Roman Society for their kind gift of the Memoria Press Latin resources. 
Many people scoffed at the idea of setting up a small independent school offering a 
classical education in a deprived area, but thanks to the society's support we can 
proudly say that Latin is once again being taught in Dudley! 

 Our junior class aged 6-7, have learned an impressive amount of Latin sayings, verbs 
and nouns and our senior class, aged 9-11, have mastered 1st and 2nd declension 
nouns, conjugated verbs in the present and imperfect tense, and can translate three 
word sentences . They also sung two latin Christmas carols at the school nativity play. 

Thank you once again for helping us keep Latin alive in our area. 

Yours sincerely, 

Thomas Bowen 

Director 

The King Alfred School 



 


